LIVERPOOL DISABLED SUPPORTERS ASSSOCIATION

COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES

FRIDAY 17TH APRIL 2015 1.00PM

COMMITTEE ATTENDING

Samantha Brookes, Joan Byrne (Ticketing), Ste Cuddy, Steve Evans, Keith Graham (Chairperson), Tommy Hutchinson, Michelle Kirk (EIA) & David Smith.
 APOLOGIES
David Higham, Jeanette Evans & Ian Littlewood. 

WELCOME
We welcomed Katie Price the LFCSC disabled representative who we invited to the meeting.
GENERAL DISABLED MATTERS
A number of issues were discussed, the main ones being:
· The Tour bus talks have now been concluded, and although the bus has been modified to allow wheelchair access no date has yet been set for its launch.
· The North West Disabled Supporters Association group is still being set up with ourselves and Manchester City being the major players at the present time.
· The Level Playing Field weeks of action are due to take place between 18th April and 3rd May.
· The launch of the new disabled webpage was widely agreed to be good although the timing of it just before the sale of the FA Cup Semi Final tickets was questioned.
· A reply was eventually received from Burnley regarding the number of wheelchair places they offer, and as an apology for the delay in replying they offered the fact that they didn’t have a DSA. However generally, the lack of places was similar to us in that it is an old ground and they are limited to what they can do due to lack of space.
We thanked Katie for coming along, and due to a lack of time available continued with a shortened meeting.
MATTERS ARISING FROM LAST MINUTES
Nothing outstanding.
TICKETING UPDATE
· Hull away is due to open on 22nd April with 21 wheelchair spaces provided.

· F A Cup Semi Final - we still have wheelchair places available but these would need to be claimed and tickets picked up by the following day.

· The final home game of the season against Crystal Palace has been changed from a 15.00 kick off to 17.30 on 16th May due to it being televised.

· The Chairman has written to the Head of Ticketing regarding the late allocation of wheelchair tickets for away games as some fans cannot make their travel plans until the last minute.

· No news as yet on ticket prices for next season for the general sale. 

EIA UPDATE
· The EIA was welcomed back after her recent injury.

· Nothing further to report.
MEMBERSHIP
· Membership numbers are 208 to date.
SOCIAL UPDATE

· Last minute things have yet to be finalised and the applications received so far indicate we will have a full house once more.

SOCIAL SITE/PODCAST
· The Newsletter is in progress and we are now awaiting contributions.

AOB

· We thanked the Development and Communications Officer for the lovely wreath purchased and presented on our behalf for the Hillsborough Memorial.
NEXT MEETING
· Friday 8th May 2015. The relevant lounge has been booked.
If any members have any queries or comments about these minutes, please feel free to contact us by E-mailing LDSA@liverpoolfc.com or by contacting us on our LDSA telephone number 07592 839 931. All calls will be either answered or your message recorded. The membership secretary will attempt to respond to all calls as soon as possible.
